COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
J0th January, 1929.
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 29th instant, enclosing a report from Mr. Potts on

the Board of Trade Enquiry into the loss of the Dredger

"LADY COMBE"™, and I am obliged for the information forwarded

which will have very careful consideration.
Thanking Mr. Potts for his attention,
1 an, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Seoretary,

GLASGOV.




